
[Your Clinic/Hospital Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

Subject: Notification of Tuberculosis Test Results  

We are writing to inform you about the results of your recent 

tuberculosis (TB) test conducted on [test date].  

[Insert a brief summary of the test results, e.g., "The results indicate 

that you have tested positive for TB."]  

It is important to discuss these results in detail to determine the next 

steps for your health. We highly recommend that you schedule an 

appointment with your healthcare provider at your earliest convenience.  

Please feel free to contact our office at [phone number] to make an 

appointment or if you have any questions regarding your results.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic/Hospital Name]  

[Contact Information]  

[Enclosures: test result summary, appointment brochure, etc. if any] 


